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Connecticut/Western Massachusetts SIOR holds continuing
education course
March 04, 2010 - Connecticut

The Connecticut/Western Massachusetts Chapter of the Society of Industrial and Office Realtors
(SIOR) in cooperation with the Greater New Haven Association of Realtors sponsored a continuing
education course. The session on Connecticut Disclosure, RESPA, and Real Estate Law Update is
one of two required courses for Connecticut real estate license renewal. The course instructor was
attorney Eugene Marconi, from the Connecticut Association of Realtors.
A total of 34 commercial real estate professionals attended the class, which included 11 SIOR
members. Frank Hird, SIOR, said, "It was a great chance to learn about new laws that have recently
been passed in Connecticut with respect to commercial real estate.
Please visit their website (www.siorct.com) to find additional information on the Connecticut/Western
Massachusetts chapter, members, and upcoming events. Should you have questions or interest in
the requirements and benefits of becoming a SIOR and joining the Connecticut/Western
Massachusetts Chapter, please contact Sherri Thompson, SIOR at (860) 528-0884 or John Reed,
SIOR at (860) 987-4788.
The SIOR is a leading professional commercial and industrial real estate association. With more
than 3,200 members in 593 markets in 22 countries on six continents, the SIOR represents today's
most knowledgeable, experienced, and successful commercial real estate brokerage specialists.
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